
 

ST. ANDREWS WORLD SCHOOL 
PS 05 Shakti Khand IV, Indirapuram, Ghaziabad 

Phone: +91 9311668860/62; Email: standrewsworldschool@gmail.com 
 

Book Industry Visit Circular 
Dear Parent (Classes VI-VIII)  
 
Excursions are seen as an integral part of the school curriculum as they enable students to explore, extend and enrich their 
learning and their social skills development in a non-school setting. They are powerful learning ways that takes place in the real 
world.  
To give practical exposure of a book industry to the students, the School has organized a visit to a book industry in Noida on 
Saturday, 3rd September, 2022.  

 Students need to come in proper school uniform with ID card, mask, sanitizer, water bottle and lunch box. 
 Students need to come by 9 AM in the morning. Dispersal time in the afternoon will be 2 PM. 
 School’s transport facility in the morning and afternoon for pick up from home and drop will not be provided on that day. 
 A nominal amount of Rs. 100 has to be paid for the trip. 

  
The consent form duly filled and signed should be sent back to the class teacher by Thursday, 1st September, 2022.  
Note: If you are not willing to send your ward for the trip, please do not drop him/her to school on that day.  
 
Regards 
St Andrews World School, Indirapuram 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
CONSENT FORM FOR BOOK INDUSTRY VISIT 

 
I ________________________________________, the father/ mother of________________________________, allow my ward 

who is studying in class ________________________ in St Andrews World School, Indirapuram, to go for Book Industry Visit on 

Saturday, 3rd September, 2022. I am hereby paying Rs.100 for the same.  

 
Parents Signature - _______________________________________            Date - ___________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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